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   ANC 6D 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6D 

Southwest, Buzzard Point, The Wharf 
 
 

            
        July 15, 2023 
 
Monet Kingwood 
DPR Permitting Center 
1275 First St. NE 
Washington, DC 20002 
 
Via email: Monet.kingwood@dc.gov 
 
RE:  ANC 6D Letter of Support for Paul Taylor’s Use of Lansburgh Park on 
Saturday, August 24, 2024 
 
Dear Ms. Kingwood: 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on July 15, 2023 
with a quorum present, a quorum being 5 Commissioners, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D voted 8-0-0 in support of Paul Taylor’s 
request for the use of Lansburgh Park, located at 1098 Delaware Avenue SW, on 
Saturday, August 24, 2024 from 12pm-8pm for his Annual Community Summer 
event for approximately 300 guests.  
 
ANC 6D does not anticipate any problems or concerns with him using the park 
for his August event.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 6D07@anc.dc.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Fredrica Kramer 
Chair, ANC 6D 

  1101 Fourth Street, SW 
  Suite W 130 

Washington, DC 20024 
202.554.1795 
Email: 6d@anc.dc.gov 
Website: www.anc6d.org 
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